DBS Newsletter, November 2020

Dallas Bead Society

ESTABLISHED 1982

For the love of beads...

Monthly DBS Events

January 4 Embellished boxes, Jane
Ellis

February 1 Be Still My Heart,
Teresa Salas

March 7 PWAT, Christine Forgo

and Elizabeth Hawkins

April 4 No Meeting

UFO Challenge

May 31 No Meeting

UFO Judging

June 6
Zoom Meeting

Corona Knot Bracelet
Group Beading

July 4 U tube review of the
Zoom Meeting Red, White and Blue
August 3 Bead Coin Challenge
Zoom Meeting

September 5 Remember When...
Zoom Meeting

October 3 Fall Pen Wrap

Zoom Meeting

November 7 2020 Wrap It Up 1!
Zoom Meeting

December 5

Zoom Meeting

Newsletter

November 7, 2020
The Point at CCYoung

4847 W Lawther Drive, Dallas, Texas 75214

ZOOM MEETING for November 7, at
10:30 AM for DBS members who
have provided their current email
address.

please send your email address to
treasurer@dallasbeadsociety.org

Birthday Celebrations

St
Buthdaz
Q )

\\,‘_ .

Celeste Hamid
Susan Byrd
Ruth Ann Penzenik
Rolanda Patterson

Vivian Greenwell
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2020 — Let’s Wrap It Up

Hi Everyone,

Hope you all are beading up a storm and staying safe. We have one more
challenge for 2020 besides just getting through the rest of the year. It is the
Winter Challenge! By now, I'm pretty sure most of you have seen the wrap
bracelet created by Susann Rudelius and this is the inspiration for the Winter
Challenge. Many have been posted in the Facebook beading groups and our
own Karen Shannon has already posted her winter wrap on our DBS page.

The challenge will be to create a holiday wrap bracelet with a winter holiday
or Christmas theme and post a picture of it on our Facebook group page no
later than December 5, 2020. The names will be placed in a hat and a winner
will be once again drawn by our official name drawers, Liam and Luka, and a
check in the amount of $15.00 will be mailed to you.

Just to get you started, | have created some peyote Christmas items on a
design board (see the picture below) which will fit a 3 beads to a row peyote
strip (6 beads wide).The snowman is taller and will stick out of the top of the
wrap and is added later. Most of the wraps I've seen will wrap 4 times around
your wrist, but you could also do 2 or 3 wraps. You can use the items shown
below or create your own, the wrap beads up quickly and is a fun project. |
have also included a photo of the one | completed using Susann's original
pattern.

Thanks to everyone who participated in the Fall Challenge. The winner will
be announced at the November Zoom meeting. Hope to see you then.

Dianne
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For the love of beads notes

Board Elections 2021

It is time for a change, new faces and ideas.

President, Sue Cathcart
Vice President, Pat Volkening
Treasurer, Babette Cox
Secretary, Teresa Salas
Advisors:

Michele Owsley

Janice Lynn, under consideration
Dee Smith, under consideration

This is the current slate of Board members for 2021 to be considered.
There is still time if you would like to step up and
be a part of the team.

Voting in person is not an option, so we will advise how this will be handled.
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Finally Fall

And the winner is:

Ms. Karen Shannon

( pumpkin pattern )

Mark your calendars for the November Zoom meeting,
Saturday, November 7, 2020

Stay Home, Stay Safe, Take Care, Be Well. Teresa
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2021 — Let’s Look Forward

If you missed the meeting last month, a vote was taken to reduce the
membership for 2021 to $20.

We recognize that the pandemic has really put a wrinkle in things
and you may feel as though you’ve not gotten your value from DBS
this year. We’d like to change that!

Thoughts are being formulated as to activities to make YOUR bead
society a source for beading fun and learning.

Look for a form to be included in next month’s newsletter for your
membership renewal that will include a survey to ensure that the
activities that we undertake will give you value until that time that
we can meet again in person (at which time, we’ll P-A-R-T-Y!!).

It’s all... FOR THE LOVE OF BEADS.

Sue Cathcart
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Dallos Bead Society

ESTABLISHED 1982

For the love of beads...

Don’t forget to support your local bead stores:

Wild Beads, new location in Arlington on Bowen, 10% discount
Beading Dreams in Dallas on Inwood, 15% discount
Smart Part Crafts in Hurst at 521 Bedford Euless Road, Hurst, TX 76052

2020 Board Members

Teresa Salas, President / president@dallasbeadsociety.org
Dianne Davis, Vice President / vicepresident@dallasbeadsociety.org
Patty Cox, Treasurer / treasurer@dallasbeadsociety.org
Sue Cathcart, Secretary / secretary@dallasbeadsociety.org
Susan Byrd, Advisor / advisorl@dallasbeadsociety.org
Celeste Hamid, Advisor / advisor2@dallasbeadsociety.org
Veena Chugani, Advisor / advisor3@dallasbeadsociety.org
Teresa Salas, Librarian / library@dallasbeadsociety.org
Teresa Salas, Newsletter Editor / newsletter@dallasbeadsociety.org
Veena Chugani, Webmaster / webmaster@dallasbeadsociety.org






